Dear Board Member,
We’ve just signed up for a webinar from Asking Matters called “How to Tell Your Story as a Board Member”​.
It’s a 1-hour webinar being offered at 2 convenient times. You can participate at the time that works best for you, and still hear the same material as your fellow board members.
In this webinar, you and your fellow board members will:
· Learn what makes for a good story 
· Workshop how their values are reflected in why they love their organization
· Figure out what they’d like to include in their story 
· Gain confidence they have what it takes to tell their story
Brian Saber, co-founder and president of Asking Matters, is a fundraising expert, and will lead the webinar sessions.  
To register, click one of the links below to sign up via Zoom webinars.  You’ll get a confirmation email and reminders, and after the webinar you’ll get a link to the recording and a PDF of the slides.
March 4th 2025 @ 7:00PM ET
March 5th 2025 @ 1:00PM ET 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you for all you do for us,
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